Announcement

February 19, 2012

It is with deep sadness and regret that we announce the passing of long-time
member Robert Currie, on February 14, 2012. As one of the founding members of
the River’s Edge Road Course, Robert was instrumental in building the facility we all
enjoy today.

Together with Robert’s wife Bonnie and the family, the SCCBC is planning a special
event in Robert’s honor to be held during our first race weekend, April 14-15, 2012.
Details regarding this event will be announced in the coming days.

Although most of us were not related to Robert, the racing family unites us all.
Please plan to attend the April race weekend and celebrate Robert’s life with us.

Sincerely,

Ak~ _

Steve Hocaluk
President
Sports Car Club of British Columbia



